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Dear Sir / Madam

I am writing to object to the proposal of the permission for additional night flights from Dublin airport.

I live in the Swords Road area of Malahide.

Currently we already have our sleep interrupted with early morning and late night flights both taking off from
the runway and also flying overhead.

I am very concerned if a decision is made to increase the number of flights from the airport including permitting
these flights to take place at night, it will have a negative impact on the health of my family with interrupted and
disturbed sleep.

In addition to this I am very concerned about the toxic fumes that will accompany these flights and the impact
that this will have on the health of our children that live close to the airport or on flight paths.

Therefore, I would like you to record this as an objection to the permission of night flights on the new runway at
Dublin airport.

Yours faithfully
Charlotte Doherty

Sent from my iPhone




